
About the Greenville beAutificAtion committee

committee members

Wayne Nelsen (Chairman) 
William Bardel, Mary Connair,  
Debra Danner, Diane Fallon,  
Paul Macko, Virginia Mangold,  
Brian Mulligan, Rob Troeger,  
Barbara Walter

Get involved
 

Your thoughts, ideas, and comments 
are welcome. Here are ways to get 
involved in the Committee’s work.

in person

Participate in our open meetings, held 
on every second Thursday of  each 
month at 3.30pm in the Greenville 
Town Hall.

by mAil

Write us with ideas and comments: 
  Greenville Beautification Committee 
  P. O. Box 373 
  Greenville, NY 12083

by web

Gbcworks.com for information, news 
and contact.

 
The Greenville Beautification Committee is a non-partisan group made up of   
leaders and members from your local community. In partnership with the Town 
of  Greenville and other community organizations, the Committee seeks to  
enhance Greenville spaces through various public initiatives.

All members of  Greenville’s community are invited to step forward with ideas, 
suggestions, talents, machinery or expertise that may be helpful to a wide range 
of  efforts, such as enhancements to our parks and recreation facilities.

thAnks to our pArtners And friends

The Greenville Beautification Committee thanks the Greene County Industrial  
Development Agency, The Greene County Planning and Economic Develop-
ment Agency, the Greenville Citizens Park Committee (now called Community  
Partners)  and the Town of  Greenville for their continued support in this  
ambitious endeavor.  We also thank those who have already given support 
through 2009 GBC fundraisers and hope for your continued support in 2010.

every dollAr And penny counts !
Whatever is affordable, any contribution will make all the difference when com-
bined with those of  your friends and neighbors. 100% of  your donations goes 
towards projects for improving your community. With your input and donations, 
we can complete projects that enrich all of  the community. We cannot hope for 
success without your ideas, effort and help.

Postal Patron

Greenville Citizen’s Park Committee 
AKA Community Partners of  Greenville
PO Box 252, Greenville, NY 12083

Quarterly updates on Committee work  
will be available at www.gbcworks.com

NON-PROFIT ORG 
U.S. POSTAGE PAID 

C R S T . N E T 
12550



every dollAr And penny counts ! 
Make check payable to “Greenville Citizen’s Park Committee” (a.k.a. Community 
Partners) and write “Greenville Beautification Project” in the space for notation.

i would like to contribute As follows (please check appropriate boxes):
[  ]   Historical light poles ($2,500)  
[  ]   Bench ($1,500)  
[  ]   Planter with flowers ($500 – $1,000) 
[  ]   Sponsor ($500) 
[  ]   Other  $___________ (donations to be used for banners, flowers, flags,  
                                             planters, sidewalks, labor, matching grants, etc.)

donor plAques 
All donations of  $500 or greater will be listed on a master plaque. Donations of  
poles, benches and planters include a donor plaque mounted on the object.  
We will contact you for donor plaque information details.

GreetinGs from the beAutificAtion committee 
As you may have heard, new decorative street lighting is coming to Greenville!   
Last winter the Greenville Beautification Committee, the Town of  Greenville, 
and the Greene County IDA agreed to fund lamp poles for installation in front 
of  our town hall. Town Supervisor Paul Macko and County Legislator Kevin 
Lewis also pledged to purchase poles on behalf  of  their families. Each decorative 
pole includes arms for banners and flower baskets.

These new light poles are part of  a broad initiative to enhance the streets and 
public spaces of  our hamlet. The Committee is also creating a program to add 
benches, planters and banner signs, along with other lighting enhancements to 
the intersection of  Routes 32 and 81. All items are chosen with visual impact and 
durability in mind.

why this mAtters for Greenville

We need to strengthen our Town’s competitive position to attract and retain  
businesses. Our Town’s prosperity and health depends upon bringing more jobs 
and services to the local area. Enhancing the cohesive appearance and function 
of  our public spaces is effective towards achieving this goal.

how you mAke A difference

IDA’s contribution is a starting investment, but without a community-wide effort 
it will not be enough. Your help completes what needs to be done to make our 
Greenville a vibrant destination for new business and residents. 

Whether you are a business or individual, please join us in making Greenville a 
home for our great community. Every donation counts, no matter the size. 

yes, i would like to donAte to Greenville’s future
pleAse provide  

Name   _______________________ 

Address ______________________ 

 ______________________ 

Email    _______________________

Tel.   _________________________

 
mAil your donAtions to

Community Partners 
P. O. Box 252 
Greenville NY 12083

Donations are tax-deductible to 
the extent allowed by law 

bench $1,500     flower plAnter $500 – $1,000     
liGht pole with bAsket

And bAnner Arms $2,500

donor plAquesAvAilAble see below

more informAtion AvAilAble: www.gbcworks.com


